

## UNIVERSITY OF QUEENSLAND BUSHWALKING CLUB PROGRAMME FOR FIRST TERM 1957.

Come along and see for yourself how to enjoy leisurely bushwalking. Wear old clothes and walking shoes, bring a cut lunch.

A talk on equipment and planning of supplies for a trip, will be given by "those who know how"???????

FLINDERS PEAK WEEK-END .... 23rd-24th March. (Easy Thru-Walk).

This trip will introduce freshers to bushwalking. It should prove a cheap weekend and will act as a good indication of what to bring on future trips.

This promises to be an interesting meeting as we will have Bob Waring as guest speaker on his trip overseas. Excellent Kodachromes of the Alps, Canadian Rockies and National Parks of U.S.A.

Also arrangements for the Easter Trip will be made.

## EASTER TRIP ..... EMU CREEK ..... 18th-22nd April.

This will be an excellent trip encompassing all types of country. From the base camp on Emu Creek, the "Steamers", Canns Plain, Mts. Superbus, Roberts Etc. can be visited; also Panoramo Pt. and Lizard Lookout.

A through walk will be run along the scenic rim from Cunningham's Gap to Emu Creek., and also a somewhat easier through walk from Boonah to Emu Creek.

Kodachromes of Alaska will be shown by Rosemary Taylor. Come along and find out about the trip to Wyberba also.

MAY DAY WEEK-END . ......3rd-6th May - Base Camp at Wyberba.

We have been trying to visit this interesting area for some time now, so don't miss this opportunity for a really enjoyable weekend.

Kodachromes. Come and arrange yourselves into food groups for the First Vacation Bushwalk.

A four to five day base camp will be held in the vacation to Warrazambil Creek in the heart of the Tweed Range. Also a thru-walk from O'Reillys down the Buggrams and across some beautiful country to the Pinnacle and thence to the base camp on Warrazambil creek. The "thru-walk" will be of good standard and promises to be interesting. MEETING NO.5. is the first in 2nd term..... Monday 10th June.

\* N.B. ALL ARRANGEMENTS CONCERNING TRIPS WILL APPEAR ON UNI.NOTICE BORDS.
Would ALL members endeavour to bring SUPPER this year. By way of a change boys could bring sandwiches or savories instead of biscuits!!